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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Your child will be bringing home a poster and sticker today linked to ’50 things to do before you’re five’! 
50 Things to do before you’re 5 is a FREE app and website, that helps children from 0-5 become school and life 
ready. It  was launched in Wakefield in July 2020 to support families and help them to discover activities at home 
and on their doorstep. 
  
The App has been developed with families and the activities are fun, no to low cost and require few resources. 50 
Things offers a wide range of experiences that build skills and language, and supports brain development in young 
children. The Local Links section highlights local provision and opportunities across the district and is a fantastic 
resource for families to gain ideas and have even more fun together. The Additional Information section features 
activity ideas for each age bracket, so as children grow there are new suggestions. Families can also add photos in 
the Memories section to look back on and smile. 
  
This is a great resource to support home learning and give you some brilliant activity ideas. The suggested activities 
link to our curriculum, so we may suggest relevant information about the app that is linked to what we have been 
learning each week at school. 
  
Go to the website 

https://wakefield.50thingstodo.org/app/os#!/whats-it-all-about 
  
Or type in ’50 things to do before you’re 5’ and you can download the free app. 
 Apple store https://apple.co/2BLNwJh 

Google play store https://bit.ly/3gCVsLw 

  
Once downloaded scroll down to Wakefield to get started! 
 
We hope you find this useful and look forward to sharing further information with you soon! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs V. Dickson 
EYFS Leader 
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